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ADDENDUM NO. 3  
South Texas Gulf Coast Regional Airport 
TxDOT CSJ NO. NTB-2612ANGLE-00015 

All bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this and all other addenda on page 7 of 8 of the Bid 
Form. Failure to acknowledge receipt of an addendum may be cause for rejection of the bid. This 
addendum becomes a part of the contract documents. All provisions of the original plans, 
specifications, and contract documents shall remain in full force and effect, except as modified by 
this addendum.

1. Bid Opening Date changed from October 16, 2025 at 2:00 PM to October 23, 2025, at 1:00 PM.

Sealed bids for the construction of airport improvements at Texas Gulf Coast Regional Airport need to 
be addressed and delivered to Sheri Quinlan, TxDOT Aviation Division, 6230 E. Stassney Lane, 2nd 
Floor, Austin, Texas 78744. The delivered package must be clearly marked as “Bid Proposal”. Bids will 
be received until 1:00 PM, October 23, 2025, then publicly opened and read. Any bid received after 
closing time will be returned unopened.




